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Dear Mr. Neave: 
 
During the week of October 15, 2012, a representative of the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials 
Safety Administration (PHMSA) pursuant to Chapter 601 of 49 United States Code inspected 
Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company’s (Transco) records for operations in Carlstadt, NJ. 
 
As a result of the inspection, it appears that you have committed a probable violation of the 
Pipeline Safety Regulations, Title 49, Code of Federal Regulations.  The item inspected and the 
probable violation is: 
 
1. §193.2521  Operating records. 
 Each operator shall maintain a record of results of each inspection, test and 

investigation required by this subpart. For each LNG facility that is designed and 
constructed after March 31, 2000 the operator shall also maintain related 
inspection, testing, and investigation records that NFPA 59A (incorporated by 
reference, see § 193.2013) requires. Such records, whether required by this part or 
NFPA 59A, must be kept for a period of not less than five years. 

 
Transco failed to maintain a complete record of results of each inspection, test and investigation 
required by this subpart.   
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